
 

 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
BOARD MEMBER EDUCATIONAL FIELD TOUR OF  
EL ESTERO WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 

 
Thursday, January 26, 2017 

9:00 a.m. 
 

Meeting Location: 
520 East Yanonali Street, Santa Barbara 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Board member educational field tour of the City of Santa 
Barbara’s El Estero Wastewater Treatment Plant will occur on January 26.  The purpose of the 
tour is to educate and inform Board members how the City of Santa Barbara treats and recycles 
municipal wastewater at its El Estero Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) and actions taken 
to diversify its water supply during the unprecedented drought.  There will be no action or voting 
taking place during the tour.  The City operates its’ El Estero WWTP in accordance with the 
Central Coast Water Board’s Waste Discharge Requirements Order No. R3-2010-0011, 
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit No. CA0048143. 
 
 
INSTRUCTIONS AND ITINERARY FOR TOUR PARTICIPATION 
Members of the public are invited to accompany the Board members on the educational field 
tour, however the number of available spaces for this tour is limited.  Therefore, all potential 
participants must R.S.V.P. ahead of time and must be confirmed by email, in order to participate 
in the educational tour.  Due to limited space, persons wishing to attend must contact Sheila 
Soderberg by phone or by email by January 20, 2017 at 12:00 p.m. (noon) to participate in the 
tour.  Persons requiring accommodation for special needs are encouraged to let Ms. 
Soderberg know in advance of the tour. 
 
Confirmed participants will meet outside the Santa Barbara County Offices, Planning & 
Development Hearing Room (1st Floor), at 105 East Anapamu Street in Santa Barbara.  Pre-
registered, confirmed participants will be transported from the County Offices to the 
WWTP/meeting location at 520 East Yanonali Street in Santa Barbara.  In the event that more 
participants are interested in attending the educational field tour/public meeting than available 
space allow, the City of Santa Barbara has photo and video tour material available on its 
website at: http://www.santabarbaraca.gov/gov/depts/pw/resources/wastewater/estero.asp 
 
For more information and to R.S.V.P. for the educational field tour by January 20, 2017, please 
contact Sheila Soderberg at 805/549-3592 or Sheila.Soderberg@waterboards.ca.gov. 
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